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2020 Street Resurfacing 
 
Working with INDOT on the Community Crossing Grant, the Town has received bids for 
the street resurfacing during the 2020 year.  We had 4 companies provide bids with 
E&B paving providing the low bid. 
 
The bid amount is for slightly less than the grant award, which is good news to both the 
Town and INDOT.  The Town will receive from INDOT 75% reimbursement of the total 
cost.  As we prepared the budget for 2020, we made sure to include the towns 25% 
match. Attached are the Form 96 and scope of work which will be provided to INDOT for 
verification.   
 
I would recommend the approval of E&B’s bid.   
 
Pete 
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